
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of all Year 1 and 2 children 

We would like to invite you to join us on Thursday 15th October between 2:30pm and 3:15 pm for a 

KS1 Numeracy Calculations Workshop. The aim of the afternoon will be to show you the methods we 

are using in school to teach your child the four rules of numeracy: addition, subtraction, 

multiplication and division. During the afternoon we will show you the exact way we teach the 

children and help you understand how you can help your child at home. We will also provide you 

with a handout of the methods we use to take away with you for reference at home. 

If you would like to attend this Numeracy Calculations Workshop please sign and return the form 

below.  

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible next Thursday.  If you cannot make the 

workshop, we will be sending home the handout to all parents soon.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Sam Stacey  
Maths Leader 

 

 

I/we would like to attend the KS1 Numeracy Calculations Workshop on Thursday 15th October from 

2:30pm - 3:30pm. 

 

Signed_________________________________________________ Date _______________________ 

 

Parent/carer of  ____________________________________________________           (Child’s name) 

Catshill First School and Nursery 

9th October 2015 

 

Invitation to KS1 Numeracy 

Calculations Workshop 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl&imgrefurl=http://ellender.jpschools.org/math-science-night/&h=0&w=0&tbnid=GYzbOF762UVECM&zoom=1&tbnh=182&tbnw=278&docid=_fGv7Y5I8eYssM&hl=en&tbm=isch&ei=8NhrU7_zLISdyQGY6YGIDA&ved=0CAUQsCUoAQ

